
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break over the holidays. 

It’s an exciting start to the new term as we will be wel-

coming some new children to our class.  

We will also be welcoming Mrs Kay to the Nursery 

Important Days of the Week… 

Library books are changed on Wednesday morn-

ings. Please make sure that your child’s book is 

returned by then, otherwise they will have to wait 

until the following week to choose a new book. 

 

 

 Wednesday 8th May 2024—Animal Man visit. 

 Week beginning 10.06.24—Father’s Day craft 

morning. More details to follow. 

The School Day: 

The gates for Nursery open at 8.40am and close at 

8.55am. The gates will then be open again from 

11.40am until 11.50am for  

This term we’re learning about… 

Our first topic this term is Growing/Farms. Some of 

the books we will be reading and exploring are:  

 A Squash and a Squeeze 

 What the Ladybird Heard 

 The Enormous Turnip 

 The Runaway Pea 

 Oliver’s Vegetables 

 

After the half term holiday, our topic will be Minibe-

asts/Seaside. Some of the books we will be reading 

and exploring are: 

 The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

 Superworm 

 The Very Greedy Bee 

 Tiddler 

 Splash, Anna Hibiscus 

Reminders: 

 Please ensure that your child’s clothing and 

water bottles are clearly labelled with their 

name. 

 

 Please make sure that there is a change of 

clothes in your child’s bag, just in case they 

have an accident or get messy. 

 

 As part of their learning, children will be out-

doors every day. Please make sure your child is 

dressed appropriately for the weather. If it is a 

cooler day, they will need a coat. As the weath-

er gets warmer, please make sure your child has 

a sun hat and has sun cream applied before 

school. 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

 

Miss Bi, Miss Gardner and Mrs Kay 

Summer 


